August 4, 2016

A special meeting of the Mahoning Township Supervisors was held this evening at the Township
Municipal Building at 5:30 P.M. The meeting was opened with the Pledge to the Flag.

Members of the Board were present:

Ken Woodruff, Chairman

Bill Lynn, Supervisor

Ryan Tira, Mahoning Township Solicitor

Also in attendance was:

Ryan Troup Molly Shultz ~ Joseph Diehl  Joe Oberdorf ~ Vanesa Troup Glenn Wintersteen
Sherry Wintersteen Ken Holdren  Henry Eyer Mary Snyder ~ Robert Snyder

Marlene Gunther Collene Fritz  Tony Fritz Carl Appleman Joe Sylvester. Danville News

The purpose of the meeting was to appoint a supervisor to replace former supervisor Wayne Myers.

It was moved by Bill Lynn to appoint T. S. Scott to the board of supervisors. This motion was seconded
by Ken Woodruff. The motion passed. Mr. Scott will serve until the next general election.

T. S. Scott read his resignation on the Mahoning Tcwnship Vacancy Board. The resignation was approved
after motions by Bill Lynn and Ken Woodruff.

Bill Lynn then moved to appoint Joe Oberdorf to fill the vacancy as Mahoning Township
Secretary/Treasurer. The motion was seconded by T.S. Scott. This motion was unanimously approved
by the Mahoning Board of Supervisors. Mr. Oberdorf will service on a part time basis.

Ken Woodruff motioned to adjourn and seconded by T.S. Scott and the meeting was adjourned
at 5:45 P.M.
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Respectfully submltted by Joe Oberdorf, Secretary.



